
Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Key Dates 

1.2.19—January dojos/

Spelling bee for pupils 

5.2.19—Animal Magic visit in 

Reception & Nursery 

6.2.19—Website                                 

photographer in school all 

day 

6.2.19—Year 2 (5.30pm) and 

Year 6 (6pm) Parent’s SATs 

Meeting 

8.2.19 –Year 5 Class               

Assembly 

11.2.19—Strings concert at 

Royal Northern 

13.2.19—Reception (5.30pm) 

and Y1 (6pm) Parent’s                 

Phonics Meeting 

14.2.19—Finish for Half Term 

15.2.19—INSET Day 

25.2.19—Return to school 

1.3.19—Feb dojos/spelling 

bee for pupils 

8.3.19—STAR award assembly 

18.3.19—Start of ECO Week 

22.3.19—Year 3 Class              

Assembly/Great British Spring 

Clean 

New Website 

Later this term we will be moving over to a new website.  We 

want to make it as appealing and inviting as possible to our 

pupils, community and prospective families.  Part of that                   

involves the photographs.  On Wednesday 6th February, we 

will be having a professional photographer come into school 

to take photos of the building, the learning environment and 

more importantly (the reason we are here) the pupils! 

Please let myself or your child’s class teacher know if you do 

not wish your child to be on the photos.  For those who will be 

on the photos, please can you send them to school as smart 

as possible!  Thank you 

Well Done!—Congratulations to the chess team (Amy, Nathan, William and Michael in Y5) who drew 2 

and lost 2 in their first chess match of the season at St Stephens last week.  Next Tuesday they will be play-

ing against Dowson Primary Academy.  Good Luck! 

Newsletter 

29.1.19 

Year 2 and Year 6 

Parents of pupils in Year 2 and Year 6 are invited to a SATs 

meeting on Wednesday 6th February where you will be able to 

ask your child’s teacher questions, see examples of the test  

papers and see how the tests are organised. 

Year 2—5.30pm and Year 6—6pm 

Children are welcome to attend with their parents. 

ECO Week—18.3.19—22.3.19.  This year’s theme will be              

Plastic Pollution and we will be ending the week with the Great 

British Spring Clean where we will clean up our local area!  

We love reading!—We are inviting parents of children in             

reception and Year 1 to a reading and phonics session on 

Wednesday 13th February.  You will get lots of idea how to 

help your child with their reading and sounds. 

Reception—5.30pm   Year 1—6pm 


